
The City of Ashland has GIS staff in place to track lead service lines and affected homes.  Staff has 

attended training with both Kentucky Rural Water Association and Division of water on processes and 

documentation of lead service lines. 

A process of notification to all property owners as of the status of lead in their area has been identified 

and can be used to document when and if the structure’s issues are addressed.  This is part of the 

overall plan to replace lines when they are identified should they receive requested funding.  The 

funding requested for this project will be used to conduct the initial study to locate these lines. 

 

Goal 1:  Identify system owned lead service lines using existing GIS database. 

Goal 2:  Identify possible affected homes using tax records/PVA data. 

Goal 3:  Begin notification cycle to affected households. 

Goal 4:  Begin replacement of any identified main distribution lines. 

Goal 5:  Begin replacement of smaller service lines and household service lines. 

Goal 6:  Final documentation of all findings, replacements, and unresolved issues. 


